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Voting by mail allows easy access for ALL Oregon residents. Repealing our vote by 

mail system would be detrimental for many of us who are unable to stand in line to 

vote in person. Vote by mail also allows for us to research each 

bill/measure/candidate as we vote, giving each resident the chance to fully 

understand what we’re voting for as we go through our ballots. Thank you, and take 

care.  


